
 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/665                                                                                             03/10/2024 

 

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Subject:  Stakeholder consultation about Polyethylene Materials for Moulding and Extrusion 

(Quality Control) IS 7328:2020 implementation of LLDPE Butene Grade regarding. 

   

 

We wish to inform you about the stakeholder consultation to be held under the Chairmanship of 

the Joint Secretary, Petrochemicals, on 8th October 2024 with industry associations to discuss 

the withdrawal of the exemption of LLDPE Butane Grade falling under IS 7328:2020. 

 

 During the meeting, there will be an in-depth discussion on the withdrawal of the exemption of 

LLDPE Butane Grade falling under IS 7328:2020. 

 

 produced and having import dependence. For the uninterrupted supply of these grades for 

consumption in the plastic processing industry, LLDPE Butene Grade is one of them. 

  

Concerned members are requested to submit the following data for the implementation of the 

Polyethylene Materials for Moulding and Extrusion QCO. :- 
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Format for end user : - 

  

Company Contact person 

name, 

mobile  number 

& email id 

Are you 

importing, 

if yes 

please mention 

grade and 
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name with 

country   
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mfg. name 

with grade   

Remark 

            

            

            

  

  

Members are requested to send their inputs 

to bharti@plexconcil.org anirudha@plexconcil.org till 7th October 2024. 

  

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:anirudha@plexconcil.org


  

  

Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – 

Trade & Policy 

The Plastics 

Export Promotion 

Council 
 

 


